
DIVISION 22 
Silver Spring Office 

10313 Georgia Avenue, Suite 202  
Silver Spring, MD 20902 

Rockville Office 
15001 Shady Grove Road, Suite 200 

Rockville, MD 20850 
Phone:301-681-9101 Fax: 301-681-3525 

Dear Patient, 

You can save precious time when you are in labor by completing the pre-registration 
paperwork for the hospital. We recommend that you pre-register a few months in advance 
of your expected due date. Please register at both facilities as we don’t know where the on 
call doctor will be when you go into labor. If you are unable to complete the pre-
registration forms ahead of time, you and your support person will need to allow extra 
time to complete the registration process when you arrive at the hospital. Be sure to bring 
your insurance cards with you to the hospital. 

Please note that most insurance plans require pre-authorization for your admission for 
the delivery of your baby. Check with your employer's benefits office or insurance 
company customer service representative to make sure that you have met their 
notification requirements. 

Holy Cross Hospital 

Online Patient Pre-Registration at: Holy Cross Silver Spring PreRegistration 

Shady Grove Medical Center 

Online Patient Pre-Registration at: Shady Grove Medical Center Rockville PreRegistration 

Sincerely, 

The Providers and Staff at 
Capital Women’s Care 

www.CWC-MDOBGyn.com 

https://www.holycrosshealth.org/prereg
https://www.adventisthealthcare.com/services/maternity/%20preregistration/sgmc/#.WNLMK2wm7cs
http://www.cwc-mdobgyn.com/

